
  

 

 

Welcome everyone to the Autumn/Winter season of CRDA activities.  We hope to 
have something for everyone throughout the coming months.  We still want to 
know what activities you would like to see happen in the ACORN Centre, so keep 
those ideas coming.  
 

 

Macmillan Coffee Morning 
Thanks to all who supported the Coffee Morning on 24th 
September - £1030 was raised for Macmillan Cancer Support 

 

 

Youth Club 
The Youth Club has recommenced on Tuesdays (Primary School) & Thursdays 
(Post Primary) from 7:00 – 8:45pm. 
 

Céilí Dancing 
Céilí Dancing with Deirdre Johnston (May Allen School) on Mondays from 
6.45pm to 7.45pm until Monday 24th October. Admission £3 per night. 

 
Circuit Training  
Circuit Training is currently being run on Monday night from 8pm to 9pm for 
males and females. 
 

Pilates 
A 6 week course of Pilates will begin on Wednesday 19th October.  For details 
and booking, please contact Angela on 07921 088651. 
 

Kitchen Club 
The Kitchen Club and their Middlesbrough visitors invite you to join them for a night 

of music, song and dance on Saturday October 29
th
 from 7 to 10pm. 

 
Halloween Disco 
The Halloween Disco will be held on Sunday 30th October from 7 to 10pm. 
 
First Aid 
St. John's Ambulance will offer a 10-hour (over 4 weeks) course in Emergency 
First Aid Skills. This can be used to update those already holding First Aid 
certificates or as a first qualification for new participants. 
 

 



  

Senior Citizens Trip 
A trip to the Ulster Orchestra Christmas Concert in the Braid Centre on Tuesday 
29th November is being organised.  Tickets: Adult - £14, Concession - 
£12.  Contact Teresa Graham to book tickets. 

 
General CRDA Notice 
Volunteers are required to help run events.  If you can spare any time please let 
us know. 
 

ACORN Centre Hire 
The ACORN Centre is available for hire for parties, meetings, conferences or 
other functions.  Contact Teresa Magee for details. 
 

 
 
 

Activities Update 
The season is well and truly at an end now, and thanks to our Minor Footballers 
and U16 Hurlers there will be plenty of silverware on display at the Club Dinner 
Dance in late November.  The U16 hurlers won 4 out of the 5 competitions 
entered, and the Minor footballers won the SW League and Laverty Cup. 
 
Coaching for juveniles has now finished for the year, and thanks to all our 
Coaches and Parent helpers for making this one of the busiest years yet in terms 
of activities.  
 

Pitch Closure 
Both pitches will be closed until further notice from Thursday 6th to all activities 
to allow essential maintenance to take place.  

 
St. Mary’s GAC presents.... 

 

 
The Finance Commitee hope this 
will be the first of a number of 
successful fundraisers for the 
club, and hope everyone adds 
their support.  For more 
information see Club Website or 
Contact:  
> Paddy Graffin (07732 834526) 
> John Friel (07779 606761) 

 
Annual Dinner Dance 
The Dinner Dance returns to The Elk for 2011.  The dinner will take place on 
Friday 25th November, and details of ticket prices etc. will be available in the 
coming weeks. 


